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 News

December 2018
Dear {Contact_First_Name},

Please join me in welcoming Chris Barton (R1200R), Andrew Rohrsheim (F800GSA) and Mick
Cook (R1150RT) to the Club and be first to say hello and make them welcome at your next Club
event.  Unless you are Chris, Andrew or Mick reading this...then you can be the first to say hello.

The Club has had a successful year, welcoming 29 new members, holding 31 Club events,
hosting the BMW Clubs Australia National Motorrad Rally 2018 and in parallel raffling a BMW
G310GS motorcycle raising and donating $4800 to the Prostate Cancer Foundation Australia
and from the Clubs 37th Kosciuszko Rally donating $1000 to the Royal Flying Doctor Service.

The final Club event was the Awards and Christmas lunch at the Barracks Cafe Lanyon
Homestead (above) and a great buffet BBQ enjoyed by all those there with bonus black snake
eating (or trying to) a frog viewing.

The Club has two awards and it was no surprise that from a field of
runner's up Martin Robertson (left) took home the Upside Down
Award for a most impressive - if unplanned & unwanted - dismount
during the Off Centre Rally to Mt Dare SA.  
Martin is well on his way to a full recovery and his K75xc will soon
be back in the Brindabella's. 

The Club Person of the Year
went to Bob Ward (left of right)
as the member who registered
and attended the most 'Club
Events'.

Congratulations to both
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recipients.  Why not see what you can do in 2019?

The final 2018 Club News would
not be complete without me
thanking the Committee for their
support and contribution

throughout the year and to you the members for supporting
the Club.

Club events do not occur randomly and there is nothing more
dispiriting than organising an event than have no one or only
a small number attend.  You know what to do if you are not
seeing a ride to or event you would like to see.

The Committee will be taking a well earned break, I write this from Ballina NSW, and will get
back to club work in January 2019.  VP Ron will keep the water flowing from Icon eyrie control.

There is still plenty of riding to be had so keep an eye on What's On and make that New Years
commitment to ride more and be active in the Club.  Member's are encouraged to put up ideas
and lead or support rides through the Committee or via the Club Facebook page.

Wishing you all a safe, merry and riding Christmas and all the best for 2019

Garry Smee

President & Chair BMWCA
President@bmwmccact.org.au

Christmas came early.  Solar on the roof, a new knee (but which one)
or a RnineT Urban G/S.  Hey, you lot in the garage move over.
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